
Memorandum 

To: Technical Panel 

From: Darren Byers 

Date: February 25, 2020 

Re: MR-00442-R00: Minor Amendment Omnibus 2020 

At the February 4th Technical Panel meeting, the Technical Panel voted to post the proposed 

market rule amendment for stakeholder comment. The proposed market rule amendment were 

posted on the Proposed Market Rule Amendments web page and it was requested that 

additional stakeholder comments be submitted to the IESO by February 20.  No additional 

stakeholder feedback was received during this period. 

One additional amendment was proposed by a Technical Panel member, to correct an italicized 

term that had not been reflected in the draft version. This was found in Chapter 6, section 3.2.1, 

and this correction has been included in this draft.     

Background 

The market rule amendment proposal corrects references made to defined terms and other 

cross-references and typographical errors. The amendments relate to a number of different 

areas of the market rules, and for efficiency, have been submitted as a single “omnibus” 

package. 

Recommendation 

The IESO recommends that the Technical Panel vote to recommend MR-00442-R00 to the IESO 
Board for consideration at its April 22, 2020 meeting.  

The IESO is proposing that this market rule amendment have an effective date of May 14, 2020. 
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http://www.ieso.ca/Sector-Participants/Change-Management/Proposed-Market-Rule-Amendments

